
This Week’s Attendance Figures: 

 

Whole School – 98.1% 

 

Reception – 98.9%  

Years 1/2 – 96.4%    

Years 3/4 – 99.3% 

Years 5/6 – 97.8%  

 
 
 

School Dinners 
Please remember dinner money is 

now £2.41 and paid via 

PARENTPAY 

3-week menus on website. 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    

Week 3 

Cost for the 7 weeks the children are 

in school – Summer 1 

Daily   £2.41 
Weekly: £12.05 

Half term  £60.25 (25 days) 

 

Letters/emails sent out recently: 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BYLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER              Friday June 16th 2023 
* 

 

Important Diary Dates: 
Weds 21st June  Y1/2 trip to Crosby  

Mon 3rd July   Sports Day (afternoon) 

4th/5th July   Moving Up days/ Reception Taster Days  

Weds 5th July   Year 5 to go to the Bridgewater Hall to play with the Hallé (info after half term) 

Fri 7th July   Annual reports out 

Mon 10th July   Open afternoon (from 2;30) to come and look at your children’s work 

Tues 11th July    KS2 End of Year Show (afternoon performance) 

Weds 12th July   KS2 End of Year Show (evening performance) 

Weds 19th July    Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (6:30pm in the school hall) 

Thurs 20th July  School closes for summer 

Fri 21st July   INSET day for staff 

Mon 4th Sept   INSET day for staff 

Tues 5th Sept   Children return to school  

http://byleyprimary.schools.uk.com 

                    PTA 

. 

Byley Busy Buddies 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK & PAY IN ADVANCE 

Please use the Busy Buddies phone number to book 07508 949986 
(Our club closes as 6pm. Late collection will result in additional charges.) 

 

 

A message from Miss Whittingham:  

It has been another busy week – the junior children have been making great 

progress with their End of Year Show – Alice the Musical. I had a lovely afternoon 

in Y3/4 putting one of the dances together. Although it has been very warm in 

school, all the children and staff have been as fabulous as ever – Thank you! 

Second-hand Uniform: look out for the opportunity to be prepared for September 

with the pre-loved uniform event. There are no set prices for any of the uniform, 

just discretionary donations. 

FAB Festival - FESTIVAL PRAISE EVENT (Main Stage) (Jeremy Coles) THIS 

WEEKEND Sunday 18th June - 10.30am Market Fields, Middlewich: Local 

primary school children are invited to go on stage to perform the FAB songs which 

we have been rehearsing in school. Please be there in good time with a water bottle 

and sun hat. There will be 2 slots for the children to sing in and the event will be 

over by 11.30am.  

Byley Rose Fete: it was a lovely community event. It was great to see so many 

Byley children and families involved in the procession and attending the fete. All 

the children who took part in the procession looked fabulous. We were able to get a 

few photos of past and present Byley pupils and staff which were shared on our 

Facebook page. We are hoping to get as many as possible to be part of the 150 year 

celebrations in January. Lower Withington Rose Fete takes place on Saturday 

1st July. Please see attached information if you would like to take part. 

IMPORTANT - Water Safety: with the hot weather, the temptation is often to 

enjoy swimming in lakes and rivers. However, this is not safe; unfortunately lives 

are lost every year due to drowning – especially in the warmer weather. Please see 

the attached Water Safety Advice Booklet which is child friendly and contains 

some really important information. This coincides with it being Water Safety Week 

next week.  

Thank you for your continuing support,  

Elizabeth Whittingham  

(Headteacher) 
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Please help raise funds for our school by checking out through the easy fundraising website. It’s easy 

to do and costs nothing. Go to the link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/byleypta/ 

Click on support cause and then create an account. This means you can then visit thousands of websites 

through the easyfundraising site and the retailers will make a small donation to the PTA. 

You can also set up reminders on your toolbar so that when you visit one of the named sites it will ask 

you if you want to donate – this will not cost you ANYTHING and saves you visiting easyfundraising to 

see your chosen shopping site is listed. 

Any funds the PTA make go straight back into making our school an even better learning environment 

for our children, so any help is greatly appreciated. 

If you need any more information, please contact:  

Catherine Peake-Wildman  

wildmanc19@yahoo.co.uk 
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